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From: Matthew Steven
To: JWMPS Exhibits
Subject: Support HB 2355
Date: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 7:08:07 PM


I write to express my full support for House Bill 2355 because we need to act to prevent unjust
application of law to situations including unreasonably punitive measures against those from
drug addiction, those risking deportation for misdemeanor offenses and their families who rely
on there work to survive.


Matthew Steven, Portland Oregon 97219


-- 
Sent from my Android device with K-9 Mail. Please excuse my brevity.
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